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From: Edith Doss
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Comment on agenda item #70093
Date: Wednesday, March 9, 2022 5:58:48 PM

Diverting traffic down Hempstead would significantly disrupt our neighborhood. Hempstead
is thankfully a lower traffic road especially because of the number of families with small
children who live on and around Hempstead (including mine) and take advantage of the
sidewalk system as well as the local park. 
Please, please, reconsider this solution.

Thank you,
Edie Doss
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